
Keyera Energy 
Propane Gas

These lamps were sold exclusively at 

Lowe's. The end of the tube lamp can be 

energized when it should be, posing the risk 

of shock and electrocution to the consumer. 

Do not change out your lamps before 

switching the light switch to "off".  You can 

contact lightingconcerns@ge.com for more 

information about obtaining a refund.

VCB2 Circuit 
Board

Amerisun Snow 
Blowers

Downlights manufactured by Ketra have 

been recalled due to incorrect wiring in 

some units. The company is offering a free 

inspection of certain lights and, if 

necessary, repairs. A warning has been 

issued to consumers against inspecting the 

wiring themselves. Visit www.Ketra.com or 

call (800) 940-5917 for more information.

A&I Tractor 
Canopies

Tractor canopies manufactured by A&I are 

being recalled. Some units can cause the 

Rollover Protective Structure of a John Deere 

tractor to fail. This means that a driver could be 

injured should the tractor be involved in an 

accident.  Visit www.aiproducts.com for more 

information about the recall, including getting a 

free repair from John Deere.

Uttermost Wall 
Decor Hardware

The hanging hardware from Uttermost can 

fail, causing a safety risk to anyone nearby. 

There were approximately 17,000 pieces 

sold. You can email owelch@uttermost.com 

to see if you need a replacement j-hook for 

your wall decor.

Ashley Furniture 
Floor Lamps

Incorrect labeling on the lamps tells 

consumers that they can use a 40 watt light 

bulb in the lamp when they should only be 

using a 25 watt bulb. This poses a burn hazard 

to users. Call (800) 477-2222 to find out if your 

lamp is part of the recall.

GE LED 
Tube Lamps

The problem with the Keyera Energy 

propane gas  that you may have received is 

that there were 1.7 million gallons of 

propane that did not have enough odorant 

added. It's the odorant that alerts people 

to a gas leak. If you purchased this brand 

of propane, email propane@keyera.com to 

discuss your options.

There are switches on the board that can 

get caught in a sort of in-between position, 

causing them to overheat. This poses a burn 

hazard to consumers. The boards can be 

returned to Vernier for a free repair. The 

company will be reaching out to known 

consumers directly, but you can also visit 

www.vernier.com for more information.

 If you purchased a snow blower from Amerisun, 

you may want to see if it's part of the recall. 

There were close to 35,000 units sold in the 

United States. There is a pulley bolt on the 

machine that may become loose, causing the 

blower to be stuck in drive. Email 

support@amerisuninc.com or call 

(800) 791-9458 for more information.
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